

Dear Friends,

Phoenix Children's Chorus (PCC) will be holding our annual fundraising gala and online auction, "Come Fly Away," on April 10, 2021. This is our organization's biggest fundraiser, and we depend on it to support our mission to provide a comprehensive, world-class choral education — fostering team effort, self-esteem, and self-discipline — to more than 400 children from economically and culturally diverse backgrounds across the valley, in grades K through 12. PCC has been transforming children's lives for the past 37 years by facilitating artistic, musical and cultural development through choral education and performance. Research has shown that the arts benefit young people by building confidence and poise, and challenging their mind and intellect. Children with arts experience earn better grades, perform more community service, and are less likely to drop out of school.

This year more than ever, we are counting on the support of our community partners. Through the hard work and dedication of our staff and volunteers, we have been able to create a safe environment for our choristers to rehearse in person, appropriately masked and socially distanced, at our Phoenix and East Valley locations. This has been an invaluable experience for them, particularly at a time when so many children are suffering from the adverse effects of isolation due to the pandemic.

Approximately 25 percent of our students receive financial assistance and tuition covers only 42 percent of our annual operating revenue. We hope that you will consider donating a gift card, service or experience to our gala auction. In return, we will display your company name at our auction, in our spring concert program, on our website, and on our online auction site. Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Phoenix Children's Chorus, a 501c3 non-profit, is supported through grants, corporate donations and personal contributions. Donations are tax deductible. This event is expected to draw over 500 supporters and participating businesses and over 2,000 online bidders.

Donations can be mailed to: 610 E. Bell Rd., Suite 2-571, Phoenix, AZ 85022.

Or, email us at gala@pcchorus.org or call 602-534-3788 and we will arrange pickup, and answer any questions you might have. More information can be found on our website phoenixchildrenschorus.org.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Phoenix Children's Chorus 2021 Gala Volunteer Auction Committee



2021 Gala Auction Donation Tag & Receipt

Please complete this tag and attach it to your donation.

Donor Name/Company:			
Donor Contact:			
Donor Address:			
City, State, Zip Code			
Donor Phone:			
Donor Email:			
Estimated Value:			
Description of Item:			
·			
Please note any limitations,			
restrictions, or expirations:			
Secured by: (PCC Family)			
Phone/E-mail Address:			
Filolie/L-iliali Address.			
	П		
	Thank you for yo		
Please attach upper portion of this tag to your donation			
Please kee	ep the bottom portion	of this tag	as your receipt
The Phoenix Children's Chorus is a 50)1(c)3 nonprofit orgar	nization Tax	k ID #90-0470136
Estimated value of donated item \$	·		
Submit by mail or in person by Marc	ch 30, 2021 to:	For moi	re information, please contact us:
Phoenix Children's Chorus		Email:	gala@pcchorus.org
Come Fly Away Gala			602-534-3788
610 E. Bell Road Suite 2-571		Web:	www.phoenixchildrenschorus.org

Phoenix, AZ 85022